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• We’re excited to announce new upgrades to the Enterprise 
Cloud Computing Program (ECCP) Learning Platform, hosted by 
Pluralsight. Pluralsight is an industry-leading learning platform 
offering thousands of courses on a wide range of topics, not just 
cloud computing. So far, we’re onboarding 43 agencies, with 
approximately 2,900 state IT professionals already enrolled. 

• New features include a personalized home page that tracks your 
progress and training goals, curated learning paths designed for 
12 different cloud roles across beginner, intermediate, and 
advanced skill levels, and a new AI assistant to help users find 
courses, get technical explanations, and build customized 
learning plans. Looking ahead, we’re working on integrating 
Pluralsight with the state’s Learning Management System (LMS) 
to provide a unified training transcript, consolidating all 
completed courses in one place. Stay tuned for updates on this 
integration! If you have questions or would like to onboard your 
agency’s IT staff, please contact Chris Lamb 
(chris.lamb@watech.wa.gov). 
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